
 
 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND: CBM Aggregates (CBM) wishes to continue to keep the community informed 
about the project, and, as a result, we are hosting a virtual information session to provide an update 

to the community regarding the proposed project. Under normal circumstances, we would host an 
in-person information session to provide project updates and to answer questions you may have. 

However, due to restrictions related to COVID-19, we will be hosting a virtual session instead.  
 

We are interested in hearing from you. This virtual information session is scheduled for  
December 1, 2021 and will provide an opportunity for you to hear an update presentation on the 

project, followed by time to ask questions to CBM staff and their consulting team. 
 

VIRTUAL PROJECT UPDATE INFORMATION SESSION FORMAT & DETAILS 
The virtual information session will be held using GoToWebinar. A presentation will be provided at 
the beginning of the session followed by a question and answer (Q&A) portion where you will be 

able to submit questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

To register for the virtual information session, please visit the project website: 
www.cbmcaledonquarry.ca/community/. After you have completed your registration, you will receive 

a confirmation email with a link to the virtual meeting. 
 

If you have issues registering, please email us at: CBMCaledonQuarry@golder.com 
Users new to the GoToWebinar platform will be able to attend the meeting directly through a link to 
the web (via a browser) rather than via an app. Please note that Google Chrome is the preferred 

browser for the GoToWebinar platform.  If you are not able to attend, information presented at this 
virtual meeting will be available afterwards at www.cbmcaledonquarry.ca/community/ 

 

 
ONGOING ENGAGEMENT: We have already talked with a number of people regarding the project 
and continue to welcome comments or questions you may have at any time. We will also keep the 

community informed as project updates become available. If you would like to be added to our 
contact list in order to receive future updates regarding the project, or if you have questions about 

the project at this time, please contact us at: 

Project Background: CBM Aggregates (CBM), a division of St. Marys Cement Inc. (Canada), is 
exploring the feasibility of developing a quarry in the vicinity of Charleston Sideroad and Main 
Street/Regional Road 136 in the Town of Caledon. CBM initially informed the public in November 2019 
and then began technical studies in February 2020 to determine the feasibility of future extraction, and 
to support the required applications that may be filed for municipal and provincial approvals under the 
Planning Act and the Aggregate Resources Act. Consultation with the public and the technical studies 
have been ongoing since with initial virtual public meetings having occurred in March & April 2021. 
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 You can also visit the project website at: www.CBMCaledonQuarry.ca 

 
 

 

Wednesday, December 1, 2021 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Presentation: 30 to 45 minutes in duration  

A Q&A Portion will be held for the remainder of the session 
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